
Thank you for your consideration.  If monies go to OSU, or to Agriculture/small business grants, please consider the following.
Fiber from hemp and wood and fiber from bamboo can be used to substitute for paper products to replace plastic packaging.  They 
can be used for clothing, which would then detour the spread in our water of plastic (polyester) microfibers. Hemp  with lime, can 
now be used to produce building products, and of course bamboo makes excellent wood floors.  These products...plus the many 
others that are possible,  would need processing, and molding, spinning, etc. plus all the associated manufacturing and marketing 
peoplepower. This would mean JOBS.  Green JOBS.  Thanks you.  Sue Craig


